Progress Report

December 2, 2006
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Burton, 

Thank you for your continuing support throughout your students’ yearly progress.  We have been busy during this holiday season especially with our penguins unit as I’m sure you’ve heard.  I am so proud of each and every one of the students in my class. They have been working so hard!  I just wanted to let you know how George is doing.  As of right now student name has a/an grade in the following courses  

Reading: 72-D
Science: 75-C
Language: 74-D
Math: 65-F
Conducts: P-poor
Comments: Please schedule a parent conference.
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me up at the school at 212-2337, my break is from 1pm – 2pm.

Thank you, 

Ms. Waterman
